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I live very near the Butler-Preble County line. The installation of two solar farms by Alamo
Solar I, LLC would create not only clean energy but a potential economic boon for many of
our struggling farmers who can no longer profitably cultivate or lease their land for corn or
soy. The Alamo Solar projects provides a reasonable case to try out solar energy for Southwest
Ohio in a region that needs energy and economic diversification. Solar farms have minimal
impact on soil and environmental quality - less so than plowing, fertilizer, and
herbicides/pesticides - and require no additional water resources to operate once installed.
Unlike wind, there is no noise pollution. I welcome this development as a resident of
southwest Ohio and hope to see sites expanded into northwest Butler County.

Jessica McCarty
Oxford, Ohio &

ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0J2ly9:ref


mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us

This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

6/13/2019 3:22:36 PM

Case No(s). 18-1578-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment received via website electronically filed by Docketing Staff on
behalf of Docketing.



	comment 18-1578    [ ref__00Dt0GzXt._500t0J2ly9...

